
We would like to invite you all to our next community meeting. 
Everyone is welcome and encouraged to attend. 

Come and discover:
-what has been happening behind the scenes 
-what the next steps are
-ways that you can actively participate 

It's up to us to protect and expand the old-growth forest 
for future generations.

Together we can find a better way!

What: Community Meeting
When: Thursday January 16th at 6:00pm
Where: Arnprior Public Library (21 Madawaska St)

"Don't It Always Seem to Go ..."
Let's rewrite this song together!


